
CAPENHURST CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  NEWSLETTER 

9th September 2013 

Welcome to the first full week of the new school year. 
Last week gave staff and pupils time to begin to settle in 
together, timetabled sessions begin in earnest this week. 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me at school. 
Mrs Claire Green 

Celebrations! 

I was very pleased to be able to give each child a ‘Good to be Green’ sticker at the end of last 
week as all the children remained on green. This is something to celebrate and I look forward to 
being able to do the same again on Friday.  

Swimming  -  Class 4 

We are still trying to arrange this term swimming lessons, we are hoping that  Class 4 will be able to start swimming les-
sons soon.    

Future events 

There is a list of diary dates attached to this newsletter. Please make a note of them or keep the list in a safe place. Fur-
ther dates will be added or confirmed as the weeks go by.  

Working together 

I plan to put a slip on most newsletters that can be used by any parent to share any thoughts, comments or suggestions 
they may have about improvements or concerns they may have in relation to school. These slips can be returned to 
school with your child and then read and addressed. Details of action towards these concerns will be shared through the 
newsletter or in person whichever is most appropriate.  

Sharing assembly 
The first sharing assembly of the year will be on Friday. 
These assemblies start at 2.40pm and all are invited to 
join us in the Village Hall. 
I look forward to seeing you there. 

School website 

The new school website is ready to use. Please take a few moments to have a look through the various sections; any 
comments are much appreciated so that it proves to be a useful tool for everyone. Items will be added on a regular ba-
sis.  

The new address is www.capenhurstcep.cheshire.sch.uk  

Friends of Capenhurst 
Friends of Capenhurst will be holding their first meeting in the very near future. These meetings usually take place at 
the end of the school day; please come along to the meeting and share any ideas you may have for future events. It will 
be good to see familiar faces as well as new ones, everyone is welcome. Last year was a busy first year for the Friends 
and the children appreciated all the extra funds.  

        Suggestions/comments 
        Name: 

School Dinners  -  PRICE INCREASE 

The cost of a school dinner is now £2.15 per day.   Snacks remain the same 30p Toast, 60p Bacon Butty 

Please ensure your child brings in their Dinner money on a Monday morning.  Cheques made payable to “CWAC” 


